
From: Sue sommerville   
Sent: 27 May 2023 08:53 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to planning ref S62A/2023/0017 Land at Tilekiln Green 
 
To Whom it may concern 
 
Re Section 62A planning application S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Start Hill, Great 
Hallingbury 
 
From Susan Sommerville 

 
 

 
 
I Strongly object to the application for a logistics operation in this village location. This is clearly not 
in keeping with the rural and residential nature of this area. 
The planned operation will operate 24 hours causing disturbance to local residents, wildlife and 
cause pollution in an all ready over polluted area. 
The proposed lorry park also backs onto the flitchway, a rural path of great importance to local 
residents and wildlife.  
We are guardians of the countryside and owe a duty to our children and grandchildren to protect 
the environment Should we allow these big companies to expand and grow bigger with such a high 
cost to the environment? 
 
The M11 junction roundabout is always very congested, extra lorries will add further blockages and 
delays.  
 
Please turn down this application and think about the ENVIRONMENT! 
 
 
From Sue Sommerville 
 




